
 

 

 

Arbiter Acceptable Use Policy (Approved 9.13.2017) 

PIAA District One provides assignors and sub-assignors with access to the PIAA District 

One Arbiter site 109490 and sub-sites assigned to them. The site and all its sub-sites are 

owned by PIAA District One to assist assignors in the timely and efficient performance of 

their assignments. These resources are essential to serving the member schools assigned 

by PIAA District One.  However, inappropriate use can add additional cost to PIAA District 

One. To help ensure that these tools are used appropriately, PIAA District One has 

developed the following policy that governs your acceptable use of the Arbiter site and the 

sub-sites. 

 Assignors using a PIAA District One sub-site should only be using the site to assign 

PIAA District One schools home games unless given written approval from PIAA 

District one.  

 Assignors using a PIAA District One sub-site should not communicate personal or 

controversial information from their Arbiter Account 

 No fee may be charged by any assignor to any register PIAA officials to access any 

PIAA District One sub-sites. 

 Only registered PIAA officials may be used to officiate contests involving PIAA 

Member Schools. 

 Non-scholastic leagues such as CYO, AAU or various recreational leagues should not 

be assigned on any PIAA District One sub-site. 

 Additional upgrades or maintenance to an Assignor’s sub-group will be the 

responsibility of each assignor.   District One will not be responsible for payment of 

additional fees when an independent computer tech is hired to do work on an 

Assignor’s site. 

 

  Signature: ________________________________________________________       Date:  ______ / ______ / _______ 


